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Over the next few weeks I intend to transfer a lot of the articles from the old Prophecy News site
(pre 2007) into this website so they are all in the one place. This will make them easier to
browse through. I see the newsletter has picked some of these up by mistake so I will be
disabling it until I have fixed that problem. Thanks!  
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